Foley Board of Education Dr. Perry, Superintendent

After much reflection, I am writing to formally submit my resignation from Foley Public Schools effective at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. I intend to retire under the provisions of TRA before June 30, 2025.

It has been an honor and a privilege to dedicate the past 35 years of my career to this school district, serving the students, families, and the community. The relationships I've built with colleagues, the growth I've seen in our students, and the many changes we've embraced together over the years have shaped me both professionally and personally, and I thank you for that.

I appreciate the contractual support that will help me transition to retirement. I will access health/hospitalization, dental, and life insurance and severance pay. This is in accordance with the 2023-2025 Master Agreement as stated in Article VIII, Article IX and Article XXVI.

Respectfully submitted,

Mona Bommersbach

42 "/1/2058